
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs H Marwood 
92 Brassey Road 
WINCHESTER 
SO22 6SA 

Your Ref:   
Our Ref: 810402 

Direct No: 01962  848484 
Direct Fax: 01962  848232 

Enq to: Neville crisp 
DX No: 120400 
E-mail: engineering@winchester.gov.uk 

5th January 2005 
 
 
Dear Mrs Marwood 
 
Proposed revision to waiting restrictions in Hatherley Road, Winchester 
 
Please accept my apologies for the lack of acknowledgment or reply to your letter dated 
10th December 2004. All letters received by the City Council’s City Secretary & Solicitor’s 
section are acknowledged by them before being forwarded to me for reply. Unfortunately 
neither the City Secretary & Soliciotr’s section or the Traffic & Transport team have any 
record of this correspondence, and hence you received no acknowledgement or reply. 
 
Without sight of your earlier letter I am unable to comment on the points made to which you 
refer in your letter dated 21st December 2004. If you could send a copy of your earlier letter 
I will reply by return. Alternatively I am more than happy to discuss any matters in person 
or by telephone, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above number. 
 
There have been a number of objections to the order. However, many of these are not 
strictly objecting to the order, but are wanting the whole southern side of Hatherely Road 
between Carnworth Road and Owens Road returned to residents permit holder parking 
only. This is not possible within the limitations of the order as advertised and I will therefore 
be recommending that the proposal be approved as advertised.  
 
A Report to this effect will be taken to the Cabinet meeting on Wednesday 19th January 
2005 where there will be the opportunity to address the meeting in person. The meeting 
starts at 9:00am and will be in the Guildhall, Winchester.  
 
If you wish to make a representation at the meeting I would ask that you are present 15 
minutes before the meeting commences and to make yourself known to the Clerk. 
 
I trust this is to your satisfaction.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Neville Crisp 
Assistant Engineer (Traffic) 
 
 
cc Cllrs Dickens, Bennetts, Love, Pearce & Knasel 


